
10. NEW BRIGHTON SURF LIFE SAVING CLUB - TV REPEATER

A report from the Property Services Officer and Community Secretary enabled the Board to consider a
proposal to site a television repeater mast within the area leased by the New Brighton Surf Life Saving
Club and make a recommendation to the Parks and Recreation Committee.  The Board decided:

1. That the Board recommend that the Parks and Recreation Committee do not support the
proposed sublease to CHTV Limited for a TV repeater mast because of its impact on landscape
and amenity values in the coastal parks area.

2. That the Chairperson request speaking rights to the Parks and Recreation Committee meeting
on 12 September 2001.

3. That the written submissions from the community on the proposed sublease be collated and
forwarded to the Parks and Recreation Committee.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


